
Chairmans Report for 1990 

St Gregorys has had a year in whthh there has been little change.wWe have had 

8 badaraks- ,·;since Feb 1990 and parish council has heL{io meetings thruout 

the year .We have applied a maintenance program for our physical plant.The church 

roof was repaired and allfurnaces in the church and hall were repaired and 

checked for operation. The Baptismal Font was repaired and is again.usable. 

In November,we had professional cleaners come in and clean the church and hall 

from top to bottom.fhis project was long overdue. 

In June 1990,the parish gave a dinner honoring Fr.Mesrop Semerjinn on the 50th 

anniversary of his ordination to the Priethood.Father Mesrop .was well deserving of 

the honor as he has served our community well during the past years.In August,we had 

our annual picnic and we had a good turnout for the event. As parish council 

chairman,i encourage all our parishoners to seek out all the Armenians in the area 

and encourage themto become apart oa our family. 
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